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The F2 footpath begins by going over the small bridge on Church Lane
and running diagonally across the field leading up to Godwick Farm. The
field has been ploughed and a new crop sown but the diagonal path has
not been re-instated so walkers have no guidance. The permissive walk
sign at the entrance to footpath F2 is clearly visible now that the path
has been significantly cut back and is walkable if uneven.

F4 footpath which starts opposite Manor Farm on the way out of the
village on the Fakenham Road and joins with footpath F1 leading up to
Godwick Farm and the site of the English Heritage Medieval Village, has
not been investigated but will be done so by the next parish council
meeting in the new year.

Footpath F6 is a track located on the right of the road out of Tittleshall
toward Litcham ending on the back road leading to Litcham by the solar
panel field. The first part of the track is hardcore and the second part
narrows and becomes a path that is bordered by an electric fence. The
second part of the track has had the hedge cut back and that gives a
wider path for walkers. The expanding electric wire secured across the
path entrance has been removed.

Footpath F5 which runs through the farmyard at High House Farm to
Back Street has been cleared and is walkable.

Footpath F8 branches left off Back Lane at Cokesford Cottage and ends
at the Mileham Road. The track is muddy and the overhang on either
side of the track is quite low, but the path is walkable. The investigation
only took in about a third of the path and was cut short by heavy rain.
The rest of the inspection will be reported on at the next parish meeting
in the new year.

Footpaths F3 Stanfield Road and Fox Covert, F9 Wicken Farm, F10 and
F11 towards Mileham will be inspected and a report submitted in the
new year.
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